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EACH SCHOLAR: A VOICE. A DREAM. A BRIGHT FUTURE. 

 
             Looking Back    

              Looking Forward 

Storming the Sound with Salmon 
Salmon eggs arrived at the beginning of December, and began 
hatching before Winter Break. Salmon tanks can support 
instruction around ecosystems, systems, chemistry, 
thermodynamics, cells and body systems, weathering and 
erosion, and many other science topics. 

 
Early Implementers for Science Adoptions 
Middle School Early Implementers participated in 2.5 days of 
training in SEPUP Issues and Science, our newly adopted 
middle school science curriculum. Teachers learned how to use 
the FWPS Curriculum Guides and SEPUP resources to plan 
lessons, and how to conduct hands-on activities and labs in the 
units they will be teaching during second semester this year. 
The feedback from Early Implementers will inform revisions to 
the Curriculum Guides over this summer, prior to full 
implementation of the curriculum in Fall 2019. 

Reporting Standards 
Efforts have begun to identify reporting standards for every 
secondary science course offered in Federal Way. Science 
Teachers were trained on the what, why, and how of reporting 
standards on October 12 or during the make-up trainings 
January 8 or 10. Reporting standards must be identified for 
every course by March 1, 2019. Megan will be reaching out to 
teachers to support this effort soon. 
 
Safety Inspections 
District Chemical Hygiene Officer Megan Walker and a 
representative from King County Hazardous Waste will be 
inspecting middle and high school science classrooms and 
storage areas at the end of January. These inspections will 
inform our efforts to improve science safety in Federal Way 
Public Schools. These inspections also qualify each school to 
receive a voucher to reduce the cost of purchasing equipment 
and materials related to safety.  
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